
 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol executives extended their greetings on the New Year 2023 to MU 

President 

 

On 28 December 2022 - Dr. Pattanasak Mongkolwat, Dean of the Faculty of Information 

and Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), along with the executive 

team, extended their greetings on the New Year 2023 to Prof. Banchong Mahaisavariya, 

President of Mahidol University at the Office of President, Mahidol University, Salaya Campus. 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/2023-ny-greetings-to-mu-president/  
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